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	Committee 
	Audit Committee
	

	Date: 
	27 September 2010


	


	Referrals to the Children and Young Peoples Policy and Scrutiny Committee 


	Enquiries to
	
	Extn
	Telephone no

	Hannah

Cleary
	Governance Officer
	20526
	01245 430526


Action

The Committee are invited to note the report. 

Background

The Audit Committee made two recommendations to refer items to the Children and Young Peoples Policy and Scrutiny Committee at the 28 June meeting: 

1. The Children and Young People Policy and Scrutiny Committee review the Building Schools for the Future Programme and monitor progress (minute 39). 

2. The no assurance level for child protection referrals would be formally brought to the attention of the Children and Young People Policy and Scrutiny Committee (minute 43).
These recommendations have been brought to the attention of the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the respective Committee. 

In respect of the first recommendation; this item will be added to the Committee’s Forward Look for consideration in the autumn when there should be clearer understanding of the future funding arrangements.

In respect of the second recommendation; this has been fed into the work already being undertaken by the Safeguarding Sub-Committee. This Group has been convened from the Children and Young Peoples Policy and Scrutiny Committee to consider safeguarding and child protection referrals, and the progress being made against the Schools Children and Families Directorate Action Plan. 
